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Loving one another, building each other up 

 
Maple and Chestnut Class  

14th October 2021 
Dear Parents, 
 
Young Voices Concert – Tuesday 25th January 2022 – Resorts World Arena, Birmingham 
 
Once again we have booked to take our school choir to the Young Voices Concert in Birmingham which is a fantastic 
experience for our children and staff.  
 
To prepare for the concert we will hold an after school club each Monday, starting on Monday 18th October 2021 from 3.00 – 
4.00. All children that attend the club will be expected to attend the concert.  
 
Once signed up we will give you access to the young voices music room so that the children can continue to practice the songs 
at home. 
 
We ask for a contribution of £10.00 to cover the transport for this visit. This should be paid as soon as possible through our 
online payment system www.parentpay.com. Should you have any difficulties with this please contact Mrs Worgan in the 
school office so that alternative arrangements can be made. 
 
The concert day is a very long day for all. The children will leave school at approximately 11.00 a.m. and travel by coach to 
Birmingham, they will have the opportunity to eat a packed lunch before practicing for the concert during the afternoon. They 
will have meal break (another packed meal required) and be ready for the concert to start at 7.00 p.m. The concert should end 
by 9.00 p.m. We will return to school by coach arriving at approximately 11.00 p.m. Children to be collected by parents from 
the school hall.  
 
The children are expected to wear either a plain white top (school t-shirt) or a Young Voices Choir T-Shirt. Parents have the 
opportunity to purchase a Young Voices Choir T-Shirt pack for their child. They include a T-shirt, touch, and wristband. They 
cost £12.00 for children sizes and £14.40 for adult sizes.  
 
Parents are also able to purchase tickets to attend the concert. These are £20.00 each. Parents are responsible for arranging 
their own transport to and from Birmingham. Also if you are attending the concert we would appreciate another adult who 
has not attended the concert to collect your child from school. Coaches leave the venue before cars / parents and from 
experience, we know there are delays in parents arriving at school. Our staff have to be ready to teach the next day, children 
may start school later the next day, time to be confirmed nearer the day.  
 
Unfortunately we have a tight deadline for ordering T-shirts and Tickets. All orders must be placed and paid for through our 
online payment system www.parentpay.com before Friday 12th November 2021.  
 
Should you have any concerns or queries please do not hesitate to contact us. 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Young Voices Concert – Tuesday 25th January 2022 – Resorts World Arena, Birmingham 
 
My child ………………………………………….. would like to attend the above concert and will attend the after school club starting on 
Monday 18th October 2021. 
 
After the Club they will be collected by …………………………………………………  
   They have permission to walk home  
 

 I agree to contribute £10.00 towards the cost of the transport. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………………… Dated ……………………………………………………. 
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